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Hurricane Sandy Claim
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ISSUE: EMERGENCY SERVICES OR FEMA 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) announced today that it has expanded

the operating hours of the call center that handles requests from flood insurance

policyholders who want their insurance claim from Hurricane Sandy reviewed.

The change will provide a greater opportunity for policyholders to enter the Hurricane

Sandy Claims Review, including calling over the Labor Day holiday weekend.
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